
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: May 5, 2021
Contact: Nina Hebert, 307-256-8317 nina@wyodems.org

Albany County Dems Announce County Attorney Search Committee and Process

Laramie--The Albany County Democratic Party (ACDP) has announced a search for candidates
to replace Albany County Attorney Peggy Trent, who resigned from the role effective 5:00pm on
Tuesday, May 4. The Albany County Attorney is a public office held by an elected official with a
4-year term.

Interested applicants must submit their applications to albanycountydems.chair@gmail.com by
10 pm on Sunday, May 9 for consideration. Applicants are required to be a registered
Democratic voter, a member of the Wyoming State Bar for a minimum of 5 years, and have
practiced law for a minimum of 5 years. For more information, visit
https://albanycountywyodems.org/attorney.

“We are grateful for Ms. Trent’s service to our community, and wish her well in her future
endeavors. We look forward to conducting an open and transparent nomination process that
takes into account the needs of Albany County.” -ACDP Chair Carrie Murthy

More information:

FAQ attached

https://albanycountywyodems.org/attorney
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